
 
March 9, 2023 

Eisai Co., Ltd. 

 

 
Warning Against Solicitation, Fraudulent Emails, etc. that Use the Name of 

Eisai or Related Parties 
 

 

We are currently aware of the following e-mails from unknown parties who use the name of Eisai 

or related parties with the aim of fraudulent solicitation, etc. 

 

・Solicitations for investments or new business (particularly in the Africa region) 

 

We would like to make it clear that Eisai or related parties will never send such emails. Please be 

aware that your personal information may be obtained illegally. 


